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Diary  

May 

2 Parent/Teacher Interviews 

          1pm-6pm 

28-30  Yr 2-6 Melbourne Camp 

30       Wizard of Oz 

Pyramid Hill College  

Kelly Street, Pyramid Hill, 3575 

Tel:  5455 7377   

Email:                                            

pyramid.hill.co@edumail.vic.gov.au 

Website:  www.pyramidhillc.vic.edu.au 

Pyramid Hill College  

is a Child Safe School 

 

 

ANZAC Day  

óé At the going down of the sun and in the morning. We will remember them.ô 

Thank you to all students and staff who represented the College at the Pyramid Hill 
and Mologa ANZAC services to remember all those who served and died in war and 
the sacrifices they made for our country. Student leaders participated in the services by 
presenting readings and laying wreaths on behalf of the College. 

Student/Parent/Teacher Conferences 
Parent Teacher Student conferences are being held on Wednesday 3rd May. Thank you 
to all those families that have booked in. If you cannot make this date please ring the 
office and we will arrange an alternative time. We strongly encourage all families to 
make contact as it important that we are working together to ensure the best outcomes 
for your student. Please note that Mr Halliday is on leave this week. If you wish to 
schedule an appointment next week, please phone the office. 
 

Absences 
This term we will be implementing Department of Education and Training (DET) 

guidelines which require parents/guardians to be contacted by text or telephone if their 

student is absent from school, without notification by 9:30am. These guidelines have 

been introduced with the safe arrival of all students as a priority. 
 

  
 
            
                                              

Principalõs News 

 Coming  Dates for your diary 

Friday 18th May -My place in space 

Friday 15th June 

Friday 20th July  

 

This is a Pyramid Hill College                    
Community Program 

 

 

 

Parents/Guardians can book  
interviews online.  

 
Wizard of Oz  

payments are now due.   
 

Notes to be returned  
Calder Sports Day  

Football consent form  
 

Please remember to put your name 
on all online payments  
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Year 7 -10  
Learning Neighbourhood  

Student Attitudes to Schools Survey 
The Attitudes to School survey is an annual survey for Years 4
-10 students offered by the Department of Education. It is 
designed to assist schools in gaining an understanding of 
studentsô perceptions and experience of school.  
The survey will be conducted over the next two weeks. 
Responses to the survey are anonymous. The survey takes 20-
30 minutes to complete and occurs during class time. If you 
have any questions, please donôt hesitate to contact me. The 
survey results will be reported back to the school by the end of 
July. 

 

 

Workers of the Week 

Tyler Manton being very persistent during craft  
  activities. 
Jacobi Mitchell working out how to do subtraction. 
Laura Poole for the extra effort she put into her poetry  
  for ANZAC Day. 
Sophie Twigg for the extra effort she put into her poetry  
  for ANZAC Day. 
Tayah Ellis for assisting staff and students in class. 

Sleepover Thank you 
Last week when we had our sleepover, we forgot to thank 
Wendy for all her help with the food on Monday. Also to Nola 
who moved the library so we could fit in our sleeping gear. 
Thank you to Charli and Hayley, our wonderful year six ladies 
who manned the toasters at breakfast time. 
 

Year 4-6- Winter sports 
Just a reminder that the winter sports for the years 4-6 are on 
Thursday 3rd May. The students will need their sports uniform, 

lunch, water and snacks. 

 

Year F -6 News  

Work Experience 
Work experience for all year 9 and 10 students will take place 
the last week of Term 3 ï Mon day Sept 17 to Friday Sept 21. 
Students are being encouraged to get organised and discuss 
this week with parents and to approach potential employers. 
Many of our students have already secured exciting 
placements for this week as they have managed to get in early. 
Donôt get left behind and miss out on the good opportunities!! 
 
Agrifutures Class 
A  new class will be commencing during the 9/10 electives 
timeslots, where students will be able to undertake some 
enterprise education and self-directed focus studies in the 
broad Agricultural area. The College has been very lucky to 
gain funding to commence this program, and is the only 
school in Vitoria that was successful. Students will be guided 
through the project and will have mentors and speakers from 
the broad industry area. An official media launch will be 
taking place on a date in May (TBC). 
 
Shire Street Art Camp 
Students in years 7-10 who have an interest in the arts are 
invited to submit their expression of interest to be considered 
for this years óKool Artsô - Street Art Camp. Students should 
get an application form from Mrs Talbot which will detail 
how they can apply to be part of this exciting and hands-on 
camp for three days in Melbourne (13-15 June). Samples or 
photographs of artwork need to be submitted to help support 
your application. 
 
Year 7/8 Rubicon Camp 
The Year7/8 camp will be taking place in the last week of 
Term 2 (25-29 June) 
Students will receive all details (including the balance) and list 
of requirements as the date gets closer. 
 
9/10 Winter Connections Snow Camp 
Donôt forget to keep up your payments for the snow camp. A 
few small payments along the way makes it easier at the end. 
The year 9/10 Winter Connections Snow camp will be taking 
place in term 3, from 3rd -7th September. The parent and 
student information book is available on line and will be 
emailed to each family. Hard copies of all the necessary 
consent and medical forms will be sent home next term. 
 
Duke of Edinburgh Award 
Congratulations to Jordann Broard, who has met all the 
requirements of her Bronze Duke of Ed Award.  This a great 
achievement and recognises her dedication and persistence in 
the four areas: Expedition, Skill, Recreation and Community 
Service. 

Mrs L Talbot 

7-10 Neighbourhood Leader 

Motherôs Day Breakfast 

We extend an invitation to all our mothers, grandmothers and 
significant females in our studentôs lives to attend our annual 
Motherôs Day Breakfast. This will held on Tuesday 8th May 
from 8:15-9:15am, so please save the date in your diaries. 
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